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We feel that with our tax dollars supporting you at the BLM, you should have a smidgen of our best interests in mind. If you had
our best interests in mind, you would expedite with all possible alacrity the construction of solar energy farms on public land,
rather than trying to impose a two-year moratorium on such developments in six western states. I quote from a statement made by
Harry Reid when he learned what you had done from the newspaper: . . ."the BLM's misplaced higher priority seems to be aimed
at fossil fuels."

As you know if you are alive and attuned to reality, fossil fuels are not the answer to pressing problems we have caused and are
now experiencing. Renewable energy is the answer, and your attempt to slow down development of renewable energy with a
two-year delay smacks of undue political interference.

Let's get renewables moving in all appropriate areas at once.



